
 

 

Mini Minutes 2nd Dec 2020 after AGM 
Agenda Item Minute Action 
Present: Ced, Christine, Robert, Gillian, Bryan, Caroline, Ross, 

Robin 
 

Apologies  Freya  
In attendance Isla Craig  
Matters Arising • Ced updated us all with the works down at 

the Schoolhouse garden. The Scouts along 
with various villagers spent all day Saturday 
21st November clearing the site & moving 
potato boxes (for wood storage) donated by 
Robert Doig. 

• Ced is keen for input on layout/usage of 
garden especially as regards the hedge.  He 
is going to send us all a plan of the area so 
we can comment. 

• Robert & Ced to spend Thursday 3rd logging 
down in the garden. 

• Village Inn – Ced stated that he hadn’t heard 
back from the Village Inn folk.  
Caroline asked about whether we would have 
to pay for services if we leased the land to 
them & whether we would need to get 
planning permission? All up for discussion in 
the future. Ced noted that in some aspects 
the Village Inn plans would compete with the 
plans for the Schoolhouse eg rental of 
premises to the community and provision of 
food during the day. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ced 

 
Hall-keeper’s 
update 

 
• Isla gave us an update on the cleaning . 

Pamela does 1-1.5 hours at weekends, since 
there are so few bookings this is ample. 

• There is one booking for an all-day first aid 
course for Tayforth Machinery Ring. 

• Isla hasn’t heard back from Tim Corcoran re 
badminton as it still not permitted. Yoga is in 
the same situation. 

• Isla needs to invoice the Scouts – this is 
usually done quarterly & Robert asked Isla to 
send the invoice to him & Chris Mackie. 

• Bookings- there are a few for next year. 
• Ced asked Robin if there was any news on 

the acoustic panels. Robin said that Alan Bell 
was very busy. Isla noted that this period of 
the hall not being used much would be an 
ideal time to carry out the work. 

•  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AOB None  
Date of Next 
Meeting 

To be advised  

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 


